
 

 

4 December 2023 
 
 
Department of Health and Aged Care 
Therapeutic Goods Administration 
PO Box 100  
WODEN ACT 2606 
 
By email: Benjamin.GIBBONS@Health.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Freebairn, 
 
Re: Assistive Technology Suppliers Australia’s (ATSA) response to proposed minor 
amendments to Section 61 of the Therapeutic Goods Act 1989 (Cth) 
 
ATSA thanks the Department for the opportunity to respond to the proposed changes to 

Section 61 of the Therapeutic Goods Act 1989 (the Act) and has reviewed the three 

proposed amendments to the Act as outlined in your letter dated 14 November 2023. 

 
ATSA supports all three of the proposed amendments, noting we understand the term “other 
kinds of information” in the first proposed amendment from your letter will be expanded upon 
in the revised Act to provide further clarification of the types of information that may be 
released. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Serena Ovens 
CEO 
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